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Dear Parents, 
 

Castle Opening-Sunday 5th October 1-4 pm 
 
I am delighted to announce that the Castle will be open to the public on Sunday 5th October.  
At Kimbolton we are so lucky to have a building of national importance at the heart of our 
community. You will be able to learn more about the medieval castle, Katharine of Aragon, 
the Civil War, and the Great Rebuilding by Vanbrugh and even the Castle ghosts. 
  
The tour will include all the State Rooms including the Queen’s Room where Katharine of 
Aragon died as well as the dedicated Heritage Room on the history of the Castle from its 
motte and bailey origins to it being acquired by the school in 1950. 
 
Please do bring your friends and neighbours along. There is an admission charge, though it is 
free for young people under 18. To ease the flow and enable you to get the most of your visit, 
tickets can be booked online on a timed ticket basis. On previous occasion tickets have tended 
to sell out quickly, so we would strongly advise prior booking.  
 
I am really looking forward to seeing as many of you as possible. If you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact me via e mail ajb@kimboltonschool.com  
 
If you would like to reserve tickets, please follow the link below. 
 
Kimbolton School Enterprises Limited event tickets from TicketSource.  
 
Best wishes 
 
Andrew Bamford 
Castle Curator 
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